
Empowering 
  Parenting 
  Connections 

Empowering Parenting Connections promotes social and emotional growth for our school community by 
organizing fun learning based events for children and parents. 

Please join us for an evening presentation:

Social Emotional Learning at Forest Grove
Supporting our children socially and emotionally this school year. 
Books and resources for children and parents on reducing stress.

Forest Grove Library 
Tuesday, September 11, 2018 

from
6:00-6:30 pm

Counselor Facilitated Event!
Parent discussion with Sonda Frudden

Student activity with Zoe Roach

Followed by the Forest Grove PTA meeting 
from

6:30 - 7:30 pm
Looking forward to seeing you all there!

Please let us know if you can have any questions: sfrudden@pgusd.org.

mailto:sfrudden@pgusd.org

